
 

 

Nor Cal Packard Club Board Meeting 

July 22, 2018 

10:30 am 

 
Members Present:  Steve Weir,  Clint Moore,  Jeff Mihaly,  Michael Solomon,  Dave & 

Janet Wooldridge,  Bob McCoy,  George Beck,  Bill Young  and Milton Wheeler. 

Visitors – Christopher Slater  -  Paul Kraintz. 

 

Voted  -  To Approve the April 8. 2018 Board Minutes. 

 

Membership:  Bill Young reported we currently have 171 members  with 154 of them 

PAC members.  There are 285 Packard cars in the club. 

 

Technical:  Bob McCoy talked about Ethanol and the stabilizers that we can use.  He 

also raised the question what octane are you using? 

 

Tours:  Clint Moore informed us that Blackhawk  Museum has canceled Cars and Coffee 

for the future.  During Pebble Beach week, he recommends that we sign up for the 

Pacific Grove Tour on Friday.   

 July 29  -  Picnic at Portal Park in Cupertino. 

 September 9  -  Swap Meet 

 September 22  -  Ironstone  Car show 

 September 23  -  San Jose Car Show at History Park featuring Packards. 

 November 11  -  Veterans Home Tour 

Treasurer's Report:  Janet reported that we are down this quarter because of our Packard 

Projects.  But she will be working on ads for the Pious Pelican. 

 

Web Site:  George Beck reported that he keeps the Web Site going with much activity. 

 

National Tour:  Jeff Mihaly spent some time at the Pierce Arrow national meet because 

we are having our 2020 National Meet at the same place. Said he wanted to check it out. 

 

Health and Welfare:  Steve reported that Bud Juneau is finished with his treatments for 

his eye and is doing better. 

 

New Business:  Janet is working on Business Cards. 

Adjourned at 12:00 pm – Next meeting October 22, 2018 at 10:30 am. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by Milton Wheeler - Secretary 


